
 

OPEN MORNING TOURS 

For parents of children who are due to start infant school in 

September 2022 

You are invite to come and visit 

WINKLEBURY INFANT SCHOOL 

Willoughby Way, Basingstoke 

On 

7th October at 9.15am 
12th October at 9.15am 
21st October at 9.15am  

2nd November at 9.15am 
10th November at 9.15am 
16th November at 5.30pm 

 

This is a tour of the school by the Headteacher and an opportunity 

to ask any questions you may have. 

 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Winklebury Infant School. For more 

information and to book a place, please contact the Federation Admin Office 

on 01256 323244 or email adminoffice@winklebury-inf.hants.sch.uk 


